

Office of Hon Phil Heatley

MP for Whangarei Minister of Energy and Resources Minister of Housing

16 November 2012

Brendon Mills fyi-request-666-7439323c@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Mills

Thank you for your letter received 15 November 2012 to the Minister of Housing, requesting the following information under the Official Information Act 1982:

"Could you please advise how many Housing NZ Corporation tenants have been evicted in the period from 2009 to 2012, and how much of those tenants have been able to find alternative accommodation".

I have considered your request and have decided, under section 14(b)(ii) of the Act, to transfer your request to Housing New Zealand Corporation as it is the most appropriate agency to respond.

Yours sincerely

Greg Freeman

Private Secretary (Housing)